Alexandra Park Primary School

Care, Aspire, Achieve

Friday 15th July 2022

Following on from my email about Monday and Tuesday’s high temperatures, please can | again
emphasise the importance of your child bringing in water and wearing suitable clothes. In school,
our priority on these days will be to keep the children as happy and comfortable as possible.

The Oscars

What an amazing event! The Year 5 children have put an unbelievable amount of effort into the
Oscars this year. They have spent time creating acts and rehearsing all of their parts. It was a
great effort from all the performers, stage hands and prompters and the audience was blown away
by the whole thing. Another massive well done to all of the Oscar-worthy winners! We will upload
more photos onto our website .

Year 6 Lark Hill Football Tournament

This week we took some of our Year 6 children to a mixed football tournament. | have to start by
saying that they represented the school so well. We could not have asked for better from the
children in terms of sportsmanship, respect and determination. On top of this, it was a very
successful tournament too with only an odd rule (no points awarded for a nil-nil draw) meaning



they didn’t actually win. They went through the tournament unbeaten and conceding no goals at
all, only drawing one match. We finished on equal points with another team and so were joint first
but they were crowned winners on goal difference. This is the best outcome we have had at a
tournament this year and they all deservedly received a medal. As a bonus, a member of the
Stockport County backroom staff came down with the National League Trophy and so they were
able to have a picture with this. All in all, it was a great afternoon of football played in the right way.
A great finish to our sporting exploits this year.

Sports Day

What a great day! It was amazing to see all of our KS2 children and staff involved in sports day
and to see so many parents down at the Academy supporting. The attitude and behaviour of the
children was excellent. Both the Year 3 and 4 and Year 5 and 6 sports day were participated in by
all the children in a good sporting spirit. It was great to see the children having a go at the different
events and perhaps trying something new. | think the photographs below will do it more justice
than me writing about it. So, just one final thank you and well done to all involved.












